Carla Hoekzema

From: Cheryl Davis <cherylt1019@comcast.net>
Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2019 2:27 PM

To: Plancom

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Shoreline Place

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Deer Planning Commission

This is a very strong, angry, request for the city of Shoreline to decline the developers demands 4 taller apartments in
exchange for Open Spaces. They lied to the citizens of Shoreline about the visions for Shoreline Place. More, taller,
Apartments is not what we want. We are already losing so much open space and elder trees, pollution protecting, noise
deafening trees, for what, a light rail that will do absolutely nothing for the city of Shoreline. That is an entirely different
subject so | will try to stick with the subject of Shoreline Place. We absolutely do not want taller and more apartments in
exchange for open space. We want open space based on the previously presented plan. Please decline the developers
requests and if they do not back down then halt any and all building and revoke any permits that have been issued.

Cheryl Davis

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S9, an AT&T 5G Evolution capable smartphone



